
How to be successful in goat
farming by hamiisi semanda
When goats are too small in size, they may lack the necessary
nutritional resources to sustain both themselves and their
developing  fetuses.  In  such  cases,  the  body’s  natural
mechanism, instead of jeopardizing the life of the host, often
leads to the expulsion of the fetus.

When  practicing  zero  grazing,  it’s  advisable  to  either
eliminate the use of local breeds or begin with larger local
breeds  capable  of  producing  offspring  successfully.  It’s
important  to  note  that  local  breeds  may  not  thrive
economically  in  a  zero-grazing  setup.

Factors to Consider
The  success  of  goat  keeping  hinges  on  various  factors,
including genetics, management, and nutrition. These factors
significantly impact the overall value of the goats. During
dry spells, goats tend to appear healthier compared to the
rainy season. This is because they require dry matter in their
diet,  and  when  they  consume  more  of  it,  they  efficiently
utilize essential nutrients, benefiting their overall well-
being. On the other hand, when goats primarily feed on fresh
grass, which contains a high water content, they may not fully
access the nutritional value in the grass, potentially leading
to diminished health.
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